
Happy New Year Volunteers  

 
  Many of your kids may need to 
replace worn out backpacks at this time of 
year. Fees are due for after school 
activities. We’d like to support participation 
through fee payments, equipment purchases 
or trip costs. Brainstorm with caregivers to 
determine any programs that might benefit 
your kids and fill out a quick grant request. 

 

                          
The Guardian Foundation is offering an incentive for teens to 
obtain a learner’s permit or driver’s license. A $25 award will be 
provided to eligible teens in recognition of this achievement. 
Encourage your teens to pursue this goal and fill out a grant form 
when you confirm their success. Refer them to  
www.keystoindependencefl.org  if they have questions. The program 
will reimburse for the costs of driver’s education, license and car 
insurance. Non-car owner insurance is also offered.   

 

Check out our new website : www.guardian8foundation.org             


